
 
Mr Paul Jacobus  
 
 
 
 
I am writing to respond to Ofcom’s wholesale mobile voice call termination market review.  
 
I support Ofcom’s proposals for a significant reduction in mobile termination rates by 2015 at the latest. 
 
I hope that you will take my views. 
 
I confirm that this email constitutes a formal consultation response which Ofcom can publish. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mark Simmons 
 


